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We had a great time making paper planes and having a competition for 
the Royal Childrens’ Hospital. We also loved being in our PJ’s for the 
day!  The Junior School Council thought it was a great success. 

Carnevale was a great day. We dressed up, had a parade, 

then did cross-age activities for the whole morning! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

      

  

 

Sovereign Hill Camp was the best camp ever. It was our first camp. We 

went with the grade 4’s, 5’s and 6’s.  We had the best time dressing up 

and living like we were from the goldfields. 

Kate and Jaxon performing at the Panton Hill Hotel. They were a hit. 



 

  

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

           The choir sounded fabulous at the Wattle Festival…    Well done to all the grade 3’s involved. 

Illustrator Ben Woods visited and taught us how to draw cartoons. He 

also showed us little tricks, such as how to draw hands on people, 

which is always very tricky to do. 



   

 

 

We’ve had a lot of fun 

and learnt a lot of things 

when we’ve completed 

our science experiments 

on Heat. 

This experiment showed 

us that we can’t rely on 

our hands to tell the 

temperature of water. 

This caused a lot of 

discussion! 

In Cyber Safety Week, we made posters showing ways we 

can stay safe when on the internet. The biggest lesson we 

discussed was that we never ever know who we are actually 

talking to, unless we already know them. 


